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Fort Wayne Journal Gazette - "OSHA Injury Rules
Changing"
July 3, 2016 Fort Wayne

Mark Kittaka of the Fort Wayne office was quoted in an article published
by the Fort Wayne Journal Gazette on July 3. The article, “OSHA injury
rules changing,” focused on new requirements imposed by the
Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA).
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